Crowdfunding Policy for Eagle Projects in Daniel Webster Council

Effective August 1, 2021, district Eagle boards in this council will no longer approve
Eagle project fundraising applications requesting the use of on-line crowdfunding sites
(e.g. Kickstarter, GoFundMe, and others). This is to bring alignment of council policies
with those of National, specifically, from page 19 of the “CHARTER AND BYLAWS OF
THE BOY SCOUTS OF AMERICA (June 2019)™:

“Youth members shall not be permitted to serve as solicitors of money for chartered
organizations, for the local council, for the National Council, for corporate sponsors,
or in support of other organizations.”

Scouts may use crowdfunding for their Eagle projects if their Eagle project plan and
fundraising application have been approved by their Eagle board prior to August 1,
2021. In these cases, crowdfunding may be utilized for the duration of the Eagle project.
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